
Driving directions to the UNO Art Gallery 
(129 Weber Fine Arts Building) 
 
MOBY drivers have several UNO drop-off points. Be 
sure to request Lot M, which is the closest to our 
building. 
 
For those using a taxi or Uber driver, please request that 
you are dropped off in Lot K, which is just south of the 
Weber building. 
 
The Gallery will have volunteers available at Lots K 
and M drop-off locations on Thursday, October 6 
beginning at 4 P.M. 
 
Arriving from the west on Dodge Street: 
Turn right onto South 67th Street.  
Turn left at the stop sign onto University Drive South. 
Follow it past parking garage. Lot K is on the left. 
 
 
 
 



Arriving from the east on Dodge Street: 
Use the far right lane of Dodge Street to cross 
onto University Drive East at the light. 
(University Drive East is the first light west 
of Happy Hollow Boulevard.)  
Take an immediate right onto University Drive North.  
Turn left onto University Drive West.  
Turn left at stop sign onto University Drive South.  
Follow it past parking garage. Lot K is on the left. 
 
Note that the GPS location for UNO 6001 Dodge is not 
always helpful. 
 
Guests needing to park may use faculty/staff or student 
spaces in lots F, G, H, K, and M on Thursday, October 
6, from 4 until 9 P.M. 
 
Please call the Gallery if needed at 402.554.2796. 
 


